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Good Thursday morning Paul, et al,
 
Shane, thank you for bringing this to my attention.  I have previously spoken to Paul Graves,
the consulting forester for the Downs’ project, and he explained to me that the Downs are
right now just wanting to thin the property, but may want to construct one or more homes on
the site, sometime in the future, and did not want to incur the County’s building moratorium
for a recent Class III FPA.  Hence the SEPA on what is otherwise a Class III FPA, as you noted.
 
Paul, as we discussed, earlier, you need to make sure that your SEPA discusses the future
potential building on the site, per Shane’s email below.  I don’t know how much information
Kittitas County will require, regarding building specifics (e.g.- septic areas, building footprints,
etc.), but that is something you need to discuss with the county (I cc’d Rachel Stevie in on this
email to help facilitate that). 
 
Please let me know if I can do anything to assist.
 
Have an excellent day,
 
 
Marty Mauney 
Forest Practices Forester 
Southeast Region 
Washington State Department of Natural Resources (DNR) 
(509) 925-0909 (office) 
(509) 856-7054 (cell) 
marty.mauney@dnr.wa.gov
 

From: Early, Shane (DNR) <Shane.Early@dnr.wa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 9:23 AM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
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